




 
 
 
 

 
May 9, 2012 
 
 
To:  Mayor Crowell and Board of Supervisors 
  City Manager Larry Werner 
  Consolidated Municipality of Carson City 
 
From:  Linda Ritter 
 
RE:   Proposed revisions to the Carson City Scorecard 
  
 
In the spring of 2009, you approved a new reporting and accountability method for Carson City 
government.  This method focuses attention on those things most important to the community, 
aligns efforts throughout the City to achieve results, measures those results using data, and 
improves results by identifying and monitoring initiatives.  The tool that manages this effort is 
the Carson City Scorecard.  The Scorecard allows the reader to see, at a glance, what is 
important and  which areas are producing expected results.   
 
During this year's strategic planning workshop, staff previewed a revised scorecard.  This 
revision does not change any of the Quality of Life Perspectives, but consolidates some of the 
objectives and measures.  The result is streamlined tool that provides indications of top level 
results.   
 
Attached, please find the current Carson City Scorecard and the revised Scorecard for 2012. 
 
 

Ritter Consulting Associates, Inc. 
 
 
  
  

 


























